
Sue House 11/21/2008 9:55 AM >>> 
And thank you, David, for being a strong advocate for this program.  
David was instrumental in helping students get their cards in on time, 
recruiting students, and encouraging their involvement.   
 
Outdoor School benefits from the unique gifts of Madison students, and 
our students benefit from this frequently life-altering experience.  
They return knowing they have something to offer and are capable of 
handling great responsibilities while maintaining their calm in the 
midst of a pile of 6th-graders (just ask them what a beezee is...).  
Often this self-confidence results in a renewed commitment on their 
part to do well in school and gives them hope for the future.  Thank 
you to all of the teachers who support them, in spite of their 
occasional difficulties making up missed work! 
 
Sue  
 
>>> "David Colton" <dcolton@pps.k12.or.us> 11/20/08 7:13 PM >>> 
Another reason to be proud of our students is the praise they receive 
upon completion of the Fall Sessions of Outdoor School.  There were 
more applicants then ever and of those selected all received option for 
credit based on their skills and participation during the week of 
Outdoor School.  After reading all of the evaluations of our students 
it is apparent that we have a very special group of students who love 
to teach, share community and spend time with the 6th graders from our 
county schools.  All of our students received such high praise from 
their evaluators.  Please take a moment to congratulate these fine 
young people.  Thanks,  David C. Outdoor School Rep and Counselor 
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